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SD2018-002 

February 9, 2018 
 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC has attached for filing with the Commission the 
following page(s) from the Access Service Tariff. 
 

South Dakota Access Service Tariff 

 

See Attachment A for a List of Pages and Revisions Being Filed 
 
In this filing CenturyLink is removing the direct dial coin feature on smart public access lines 

provided by CenturyLink.  The direct dial coin feature is no longer supportable due to the age of 

the technology and the inability to secure technical support and knowledge on how to make the 

feature work with the new SIP signaling and difficulty securing sites to complete viable testing. 

 CenturyLink will continue to support 0+ or 0- intraLATA calling.  1+ interLATA calling will 

continue to be provided by FGD (long-distance service providers). 

 
Qwest respectfully requests that the proposed changes outlined above become effective March 
12, 2018. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Brinton 

Manager Regulatory Operations 

Office: (303) 992-5832 

e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
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